ALACHUA ELEMENTARY SCHOOL
13800 NW 15214 Place
Alachua, FL 32516
386-462-1841

January 16, 2013

To Whom It May Concern:

Please let me wholeheartedly recommend Atlas Carpet Care to you. Our school has been
using this family-owned business for several years now, and the service we have received
has been consistently professional, timely, and reasonably-priced. In fact, the price they
have charged us for our entire campus carpet cleaning has stayed the same for the past

couple of years. And anything extra we have asked Bobby and his crew to attend to has
been done quickly and with a smile.

Our school will have Atlas Carpet Care clean our carpets for as long as they will have us.
Bobby and the staff are friendly, efficient, and professional. Our carpets look and smell
wonderful when the work is done! I do not hesitate to recommend them.

Sincerely,

Terry Morauer
Executive Assistant



